
 

PRESCHOOL NEWS 

Pre-K 4s May 2025 Mrs. Booz and Miss Michele 

 
WOW! Can you believe it is the last couple weeks of your child’s Pre-K 
experience?   We can’t believe how the time flies and how much they 
have grown since September.    We are so glad to have been part of 
your child’s life this year.  It has and continues to be our pleasure! 
They amaze us and make us laugh every day.   

 
We have had some exciting days here at school, nature walks, exploring things 
that we see in spring, painting rainbows and so much more. Look for more good 
things to come this month.  We have caterpillars and are watching them closely.  
We are excited to feed them nectar and let them be free to explore the world 
when they turn into butterflies.  The children will work on projects to share with 
Moms and we hope you have a wonderful Mother’s Day with your family.  We 
are looking forward to the fun that the end of the school year brings! 

 

Some Themes for this month will be: 

Bugs Butterflies and Bees, Baseball, Mother’s Day crafts 

Things to know  

  Please remember sneakers are the best footwear for our outdoor play and 

wear a jacket every day, we go out early in the morning and the chill 

often hangs on!  

 

Our last day and our End of the Year Program is on May 22, 2025 12:00pm 

Make sure to be ready to hit record and JOIN US for this special event!  

We’re looking forward our special graduation celebration.   
 

Don’t Forget!  Summer Camp Registration NOW OPENED!  

Forms are available online at TCNSK.COM   

 


